
Date: 02l05/2018

To,
The Board of Directors,
Garv Industri€s Limited
8-502, Statesman House, 147
Earakhamba Road, New Delhi -110001.

5ub: Resignation from the post ofStatutory Auditors ofthe Company

Respected sir,

We regret to inform you that due to some other pre-occupation, we are unable to continue to act as the
statutory auditor of Garv lndustries Limited with effect from 2"d May, 2018. We are thankful to the
company for the support extended during our tenure as Statutory Auditor.

Kindly accept our resignation from the post of statutory auditor with immediate effect. We shall be highly

obliged for the same.

Thankint You

Yours Faithfully,

For and on behalfof
5 CVerma & Associates
Chartered Accountants
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